The Colchester Giving Garden is in full swing
with its ninth growing season. The garden
volunteer team meets on Tuesday evenings
at five O’clock to do weekly chores. We have
already donated over fifty pounds of fresh
asparagus to the town food bank, the meals
on wheels program in town and to area
soup kitchens. Soon we will be harvesting
many vegetables to help those in need. All
are welcome to join in at the garden....no
gardening experience is necessary, just
enthusiasm to help others.

For more information write to our email
address and get on the email list or come
on down to the garden which is behind the
senior center at 95 Norwich Ave.
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